Social Media Policy
River City Speedway Social Media Policy
Everyone is very much aware that posting in social media is not a proper way of communication with the speedway. It is in fact like speaking into a live microphone. Be aware that all teams, crews and the speedway depend on their sponsors to race weekly. Everyone should respect the value of our fan base and sponsors. By the time an offensive post or tweet shows up, it is too late to stop the spiraling effect for the Speedway or the driver. You may feel that you can’t control the comments that were made in support of your initial post or comments, but that is not the case. You can control it, simply by not posting it! Negative social media in form about or regarding River City Speedway, River City Speedway Officials or racers will not be tolerated. Depending on the severity of the incident, fines or suspensions may be assessed. Please help us by speaking to your entire team and family of this policy. You are responsible for the actions of your crew members and family members. Let’s keep River City Speedway a positive experience for all!

